## **Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2E**

Representing the communities of Burleith, Georgetown and Hillandale

3265 S Street, NW • Washington, DC 20007 (202) 724-7098 • anc2e@dc.gov

September 29, 2017

Mr. George Branyan
Pedestrian Program Coordinator
District Department of Transportation
55 M Street SE, Suite 400
Washington, DC 20003
george.branyan@dc.gov

RE: Missing Sidewalk on the North Side of the 3900 Block of Reservoir Road NW

Dear Mr. Branyan,

On September 6, 2017 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly noticed and attended by seven commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (7-0-0) with regard to the above-referenced matter:

ANC 2E requests that the District Department of Transportation construct a sidewalk on the north side of Reservoir Road, east of the French Embassy and west of 39<sup>th</sup> Street NW. The missing sidewalk has created a serious safety hazard for residents and visitors, as the situation forces them to walk on a busy arterial road.

ANC 2E also supports efforts by Ward 3 residents and ANC 3D commissions to have DDOT construct a sidewalk west of the French Embassy on Reservoir Road NW.

Respectfully submitted,

Joe Gibbons

Chair, ANC 2E